
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing on behalf of [Your Organization's Name], a 

community organization dedicated to [brief description of your organization's mission]. 

We would like to formally request an amendment to the current rate structure that applies to 

community organizations. Over the past [time period], we have encountered several challenges 

related to the existing rates, which have made it increasingly difficult for us to serve our 

community effectively. 

We believe that a revised rate structure would allow us to allocate more resources towards our 

[specific programs or services], ultimately benefiting the community we serve. We kindly 

request the opportunity to discuss this matter further and explore potential solutions that can 

support our mutual goals. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Organization's Name]  

[Your Contact Information]  


